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The RITAAA Executive Board would like to thank its members for all its dedication to
athletics in the state of Rhode Island. Through your effort, student-athletes are able to
attain higher goals and enrich their lives through sport.
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Welcome to St. Patrick Academy vho e d the RIIL in Boys’ & Girls’ Basketball

10. The NIAAA will pay for two new mbers of the RITAAA that are not covered by
district finances through their Outreach Program.

Any questions or concerns, please contact Paul Amaral (East Providence) at
pamaral@epschoolsri.com




